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I inform you that parties concerned can lodge objection against 

this decision within six weeks after the date of submission (see 
www.nmi.nl).  
 

NMi Certin B.V., chamber o.c. no. 27.233.418 

 

Xiamen ATP Technology Co. Ltd. 
Attn. Mr. Robben 
1005, 10th floor, Dongfang Commercial Building 

No. 56 Yibin North Road 
Huli District, Fujian Province 
361000 Xiamen, Fujian 
P.R. China 

 

Date 
6 February 2024 

Your reference 
Email 26-01-2024 

Our reference 

CCB-06022024-MB-SB 

Subject 
Suspension letter CE-413 

 

Dear Mr. Robben, 

 

In August 2022 Xiamen ATP Technology Co. Ltd., China., applied to NMi for approval of its quality system 

for conformity assessment for Non-automatic weighing instruments according to conformity assessment 
procedure module D of the Directive 2014/31/EU. An initial assessment was performed on 16 March 2023 
at the premises of Xiamen ATP Technology Co. Ltd. to verify compliance of the quality system with the 

criteria of the directive. On basis of this assessment NMi approved the quality system with certification 

number CE-413 on 27 October 2023. 

 
In an email we received on 26 January 2024 you mentioned that the company is not sure whether it wants 
to prolong the module D certification due to the high costs of the certification compared to the 

distribution of the scales. Therefore, you requested a suspension of the certificate. 
 
Due to the abovementioned reason the Certification Board of NMi Certin B.V. has decided to suspend 

your module D certificate for a period of 6 months from 15 March 2024 until 15 September 2024. If no 
(on-site) 1st surveillance audit is scheduled and performed before this date, the Certification Board of NMi 

Certin B.V. has no other option than to withdraw the CE-413 module D certification. 
 

According to Annex D item 7 of the directive, NMi shall inform its authorities and ask them to inform the 
Member States of the EU about its decision.  

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Schmidt, Head Certification Board. 
 
With kind regards, 

NMi Certin B.V. 
 
 
 
 
M.Ph.D. Schmidt 
Head Certification Board 

http://www.nmi.nl/
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